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PRELIMINARY CLASS ROLL 

The preliminarv rolls for summer classes wi 1 be sent to the 
teachers early next week. When these are in hand, be sure to check 
them promptly and return them to the IBM office with any notations 
regarding errors. Each teachers hould check the roll to make sure 
that no student is being retained in class witho1t authority or 
Without clear cut evidence thay the student is registered properly 
for that course. 

REGISTRATION .FOR THE SECOND TERMOF THE SUMMER SCHOOL 

There will be no preliminary or pre-registration period re­
lating to the second term of the s urnmer school. However, there
should be pre-counseling with students. Registration will be con­
fined to Monday, July 18. Instructions regarding the registration 
will be avai !able in due time. 

THE LIST OF AUGUST CANDIDATES

A tentative list of candidates for graduation August 28 has 
been RECEIVEDfrom the various department heads and deans and is 
now being processed for details. The tentative list will appear in 
the SKIFF of next week. Please understand this is a tentative list, 
and the fact that a student's name appears 0n the list does not 
guarantee graduation. Kindly check the list in the SKIFF when it 
appears next week and send to the Registrar any corrections, P-ither 
adding a name or withdrawing a name. as tne information comes to
your attention. We will appreciate your help in this important 
matter. 

S.W. Hutton, Registrar 

A R INDERTO GRADUATE INSTRUCTORS 

Candidates for the asters Degree must have two final copies 
of the thesis deposted in the Graduate Office by July 28. The last 
date for oral examinations fort hese candidates is August 12. 

(Signed) 

NOTICE TO___ DE__ EPARTMENT HEADS

Dr. Sandy A. Wall, 
Acting Executive Secretary 
T.c.u. Graduate School 

Spring grade reports for students majoring in your department 
are available in the Tabulating Office. 

Please return all summer registration punched cards to the 
Tabulating Office. 
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June 29 is the final date for removing of "I" grades left 

over from the Spring. Teachers should advise their students re­
garding this matter to avoid misunderstanding, and to make sure 
this matt.er is attended to promptly.

S. W. Hutton, Registrar 

ATTENTION FACULTY 

Tentative plans of the Lectures and concerts Committee call 
for four outstanding platforrn speakers for the coming yea.:-. We
solicit your recommendations for either names of speakers or types 
of programs to be pre ;etted. 

Suggestions may be givec to the following: 

Mr. Crenshaw Chairman), Miss Huber (Secretary), Mr. •. Wall, Mr.
Welsh, Dean McCorkle, Mr. Hewatt, Mr. Shepherd, Mr. Robert Wright
(Student member).

THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS HAVE DROPPED ALL COURSES

6-10-49 
6-11-49 
6-J4-lr9 
6-14-49 
6-14-49 
6-l.0-49 
6-15-49 
6--15-49 
6-~ 6-~49 
6-16-49 

6-13-49 
C1-13-49 
6-17-49 
f- -15-49 
6-6-49 
6--~1-49 
t>-20-49 
6-8-49 
6-8-49 


